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7th March 2018 
 
  
Dear Parent/ Carer  
 
  
As part of our History topic ‘The Transatlantic slave trade’, Years 8 and 9 will be 
visiting the International Museum of Slavery.  The trip will take place on Thursday 
15th March 2018 where the students will have the opportunity to see the museum 
and also take part in a guided session provided.  
 
Both Wyre and Ribble will be attending the trip and will be leaving at 9am and 
returning at 3pm. We will be travelling on the school mini buses. 
 
We are requesting a contribution of £2.00 per student to cover the cost of the trip 
which we are asking to be paid by Tuesday 13th March. 
 
If your son/daughter usually has a school dinner we will provide a packed lunch for 
the day. 
 
Students must still wear school uniform and do not need to bring any spending 
money for the day. 
 
 Yours sincerely 
 

J Kirk  
 
Miss J Kirk 
Form Tutor 
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